
September 5, 2017

RE: Proximity Card & Barcode Price Change Notification

Attention Falling Waters Owners:

Please be aware the Falling Waters Master Board unanimously approved a new fee
schedule for bar codes and proximity cards as shown below effective November 1,
2017.

Fees for guests with an owner in the residence or immediate family were left unchanged.
Rates for renters and guests without an owner in the residence were raised between $10
and $20 for bar codes and proximity cards.

The changes were made in accordance with and under the authority of the 2011
Resolution regarding this matter which was adopted upon advice of legal counsel by a
unanimous vote of the Board at a special owners meeting called for that purpose.
Attached are the fees.

Thank you,

Falling Waters Master Board of Directors


